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Hello,  

I oppose this bill to eliminate mail in voting for Oregonians. For years since it was 

implemented our state has had some of the highest turnout in the country, this is 

because of mail in voting, with mail in voting we allow those who cannot access ballot 

boxes easily due to work/disability/etc to have their voices heard in our elections. By 

taking this away we are stripping those people of the ability to make their voices 

heard.  


